
 
 

IMPORTANT INFO FOR ALL LICKING 
VALLEY FAMILIES 

 
Due to the fact that we have a number of buses that are either full or 
extremely close to full each day, the Licking Valley Local Schools 
Transportation Department has a policy that all requests for bus passes for 
students to be dropped at locations other than their regular stops will be 
approved only in emergency situations.  Unfortunately, a request to have 
your child go home at the end of the day with a friend does not constitute an 
emergency situation.  It would be unfair to allow students to ride home with 
friends on buses that are not full while students on full buses are not able to, 
so this policy is in effect for ALL buses.  Final approval for all requests for 
bus passes must come from my office. Parents are welcome to contact me at 
763-3775, or by email at archerm@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 
 
Mickie Archer 
Director Of Transportation 


